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19th October 2020 
 
Dear Member,  
 

NOTIFICATION OF AGM 
 
Details: 
Date:  Friday 27th November 200 
Time:  6.30 pm  
Venue:  Ipswich State High School Library, 1 Hunter Street, Brassall 
 
There are several positions vacant and we welcome all nominations for these positions 

• President – 2 year term, 2020 – 2022 

• Treasurer – 2 year term, 2020 - 2022 

• General Member x 2, 2 year term, 2020 - 2022 
 

IBA Constitution 

Section 19 Electing the Management Committee 

(1) A member of the management committee may only be elected as follows- 
(a) any two members of the association may nominate another member (the candidate) to 

serve as a member of the management committee; 
(b) the nomination must be- 

(i) in writing; 
(ii) signed by the candidate and the members who nominate him or her; and 
(iii) given to the secretary at least 14 days before the annual general meeting at which 

the election is to be held. 
(c)  Each member of the association present and eligible to vote at the annual general meeting 

may vote for one candidate for each vacant position on the management committee; 
(d) If, at the start of the meeting there is not enough candidates nominated, nominations may 

be taken from the floor of the meeting 
(2) A person may be a candidate only if the person- 

(a)  Is an adult; and 
(b) Is not ineligible to be elected as a member under section 61A of the Act. 

(3) A list of candidates’ names in alphabetical order, with the names of the members who 
nominated each candidate, must be posted in a conspicuous place in the office or usual place of 
meeting of the association for at least seven days immediately preceding the annual general 
meeting. 

(4) A person can only nominate a candidate if they are a financial member i.e. Player, Life Member 
or Associate member that has been signed off by Management Committee prior to General 
Meeting. 



 
If you are interested in joining the board, please complete the attached nomination form and submit to 
the Secretary no later than November 20th via email drcward3@bigpond.com or drop into the stadium 
office in a sealed envelope addressed to Secretary.   
 
Regards  
 
 
 
Debbie WARD 
Secretary – Ipswich Basketball  
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